(Columbia County Letterhead)

Date:

Florida Crown Workforce Board Consortium
Sharon Langford, Chair

1389 US Hwy. 90 West, Suite 170-B

Lake City, FL 32055

Dear Commissioner Langford:

By this letter, Columbia County expresses its desire to return to the Florida Crown
Workforce Board Consortium effective the earliest possible date.

We look forward to working with the Board and Consortium to meet the needs of the
people of our Region.

Sincerely,

Ronald Williams, Chairman
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